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The Annual Report for 2021 is now
available on our website

CMP's annual meeting was held 1 June 2022. The website is now updated
with the latest Annual Report, which can be found here. CMP's Sustainability
Report is included in the Annual Report on pages 24-53.

https://www.cmport.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/220601_CMP_Annual_Report_2021_Web_FINAL.pdf
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